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       August 18, 2009 
 
   
 
Dear Parent, 
 
  The school district is implementing a pre-paid plan for lunch service at Sand 
Point School this year using punch cards for students not receiving free lunch.  
Cards are available for sale at the school office for ten or twenty meals, and the 
prices are the same as last year:  $3.50 full price, and $.40 reduced.  The cards 
will be held by the lunch monitor, and parents will receive a call or notice to 
remind them when their student’s card is nearly used up.   
 
  As always, please complete the Free and Reduced application if you think your 
family may qualify.  Feel free to call or visit the school if you’d like assistance with 
the application.   
 
  If your child has an outstanding lunch balance from last year, regular meal 
service will not be provided, so please be sure to pay off your balance if 
necessary and purchase a punch card before the first day of school.  Otherwise, 
you should prepare a lunch for your child to take with him/her.   Please call the 
school or district office if you have any questions.  
 
    
        Yours truly, 
 
 
 
        Jeanne Perkins 
        Principal 


